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Tuesday, 30 June 2015
Dear Parents and Carers,

As the weather gets hotter, and especially due to recent advice, please ensure that your child comes to school with a hat, a water bottle and sunscreen already applied as we are not allowed to apply sunscreen to children in school.

This goes for every day, but particularly on PE days and on Friday, when we will be having Sports Day.

Thank you for your continued support.

[image: image1.png]Ot




Mr J McDonald

Headteacher
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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